
Student Health Monitoring Communication 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring the health and 

well-being of our students, we conduct regular health monitoring and assessments. 

We are reaching out to inform you regarding [Student's Name], who has recently undergone a 

health evaluation. The assessment indicates that [briefly describe any findings, 

recommendations, or concerns]. 

We believe it is important to collaborate with you to monitor [Student's Name]'s health 

effectively. We recommend [insert recommendations, if any, such as follow-up appointments, 

specific actions, etc.]. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at [School's Phone Number] or [School's Email Address] 

should you have any questions or require further information. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School's Name]  

[School's Contact Information] 


